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19th May 2022 

 
Whole School Focus    

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations    
  
Dear Parent and Guardians,   
                                                                         
This year marks a historic moment - the celebration of Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, marking 
an extraordinary 70 years on the throne. A once-in-a-lifetime historical moment our school can celebrate 
together at New Delaval Primary school.  The Platinum Jubilee will provide our children with an exciting 
cross-curricular opportunity to demonstrate our ‘Respect’ values over a week commencing week beginning 
23rd May - until Friday the 27th of May.    
  
Whole School Focus:     
This is an excellent learning opportunity for our children to be fully immersed in a once in a lifetime 
historical event. I have outlined an overview for a Whole School Focus – celebrating the Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations. We have planned many learning opportunities for our children so that they are fully immersed 
in this memorable cross-curricular historical event.  Children will create poems, letters, and much more, 
using events in a historical context. We will then select a piece of work from each key stage and send it to 
Her Majesty the Queen.   
  
There are four main sections included:     

• Who is Our Queen?     
• What is the Role of Our Queen?     
• What is a Jubilee?     
• Take part in history and celebrate     

    
New Delaval Celebrations - Friday 27th May   
Children will be invited to come into school in non-uniform dressed in clothes in colours of red, white, and 
blue. Each class will have their own Jubilee tea party to celebrate with their class on Friday 27thth May.  
 
Parents, Guardians, and children are also invited into the school hall to celebrate the Platinum Jubilee 
celebrations with a cup of tea and biscuit on Friday 27th May at 3:15pm.    
  
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you in school soon.    
   
Yours sincerely,   

 
 
Mrs. P Monaghan   
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